| oppose HB 2200; a public citizen can not usually get a medical appointment within 72 hours. This is an expense that city and
county incarcerating facilities nor OHP should be obligated to fund. | don't doubt that medical advice is needed from time to time in
the jail setting but the least expensive method would be to hire voluntary group willing to earn extra income in their off-time to
provide EMT services and placed on-call list to be summoned when needed. This is not a state issue.



